
Daily Bulletin 
Victor Junior High 

                      October 24, 2019 

                    TODAY IS A “E” DAY 
 
Monday ​starts collection week #1 for the Thanksgiving Food Drive Help AOK Club,             
GayStraight Alliance, and Young Men’s Leadership Club meet ​our goal of providing 300 local              
families with Thanksgiving dinners. Not sure what to donate? Ask your ELA teacher for a flyer!                
Items will be collected in your ELA classroom.  
 
The GSA (Gay-Straight Alliance)​ meets TODAY in Mrs. Frye’s room.  
  
Attention all bowlers! ​There will be a mandatory pre-season informational meeting on Tuesday             
October 29th at 2:20PM in the senior high school auxiliary gym. All 7th & 8th graders who wish to                   
try-out need to attend. See you then. 
 
Young Women’s Leadership Club​ meets today in room 139. Let’s plan our year! 
 
If you are a student ambassador or student council member who wants to help prepare for fright                 
night, meet in Ms. Fotopoulos room 285.  
 
If you are a student selling fright night tickets, you will need to go to the main office today to pick up                      
the cash box and ticket box due to Mrs. Kutter being out. 
 
LOOK at the back of your Fright Night ticket for your number. If you’re the LUCKY number 10,                  
please come down to see Mrs. Loffredo in the Main Office for your prize. Please bring your ticket for                   
your confirmation. 
 
 
Have you heard of YOU’VE BEEN BOOED​? Student Council is doing a school version next week.                
On Monday, you can purchase a ghost lollipop for $1 to surprise and send to a friend or staff member                    
in the Junior High. All candy grams will be delivered on Halloween. There is no limit to how many                   
you can buy and send! 
 
Senior Citizen’s Breakfast is Monday! ​Those of you who decide to eat breakfast at school, please                
stop by the main office.  There will be a grab-and-go breakfast cart.  
Faculty and Staff: please remember that parking will not be available to the cobblestone entrance               
from the start of the day until 11 am 



 
E3 Club Assemble! ​Do you like science and engineering? The E3 Club will be meeting today. Feel                 
free to join us and add to the conversation in Mr. Veit’s room (144). Engineers and scientists are                  
welcome! 
 
The Go Green Garden Team is heading back to the garden TODAY Grab a sweatshirt and come                 
outside with us! JOIN the Go Green Garden Team in a “flash-mob” garden session tomorrow during                
activity period! It will be “demo day” as we are clearing out dead plants and adding them to our                   
compost pile. Come to Mrs. Bolger’s room (259) by 2:20pm - we will leave for the garden together for                   
a “flash-mob” session. You will be back in time for the activity bus or practice. For more information,                  
please see Mrs. Bolger.  
 
Modified Winter Sports: registration begins online today! Your parent/guardian must register online.            
The choices are modified boys and girls basketball, boys swim, wrestling and cheer. Be sure that you                 
have a current physical at the nurse’s office. Listen to the announcements for start dates and other                 
details. 
 
 
Student Council: ​If you are a student council member or student ambassador who signed up to sell                 
Friday Night tickets this week, please meet Mrs. Kutter in room 154 to obtain a cash box and ticket                   
bin at the start of lunch.  
 
VJH is hosting a HALLOWEEN FRIGHT NIGHT for all 7th and 8th graders this Friday, October 25th                 
from 6:30 - 8:30 in the gym and cafeteria. There will be a new live DJ, new games, an interactive                    
photo booth, giveaway prizes, concessions and so much more! Halloween costumes are encouraged! 
Calling all 7th & 8th graders…. DJ Dan is taking special requests for this Friday’s Fright Night. All                  
requests can be done in the Google Form that was sent to you in an email. Hope to see you there!  
Did you know that socks are one of the least donated items to shelters?  
 
Student Council ​is collecting unopened packages of socks for the month of Socktober because no               
one should be cold during the upcoming winter months. Students who make a donation on Fright                
Night will receive a free treat bag at the event. All other donations will be accepted through October                  
31st and can be dropped off in the designated box by Mrs. Kutter’s room 154 near the cafeteria.  
 
Musical Announcement: Are you interested in makeup and hair artistry? Or want to know what goes                
on behind the scenes during a musical? If so, then come help out with Annie, the Junior High Musical.                   
Both makeup and hair team and stage crew will meet in the auditorium on October 24th from 2:30 -                   
2:50. No experience is required, but enthusiasm is a must. We will teach you what you need to know!                   
See Mr. Caughlin in SH 209 if you have any questions.  


